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4th Grade Volz Orientation

Dear 3rd Grade Families,

On Friday, May 21st, 3rd grade students will be visited by Volz School Counselor, Mrs.
Mangino, along with Bingham and Downing School Counselor Mrs. Callahan to do a
short 4th grade orientation. The students will watch a short presentation about Mary Volz
and have an opportunity to ask any questions about the school . All presentations will last
about 20 minutes and be conducted during the school day. We want to make the transition
to Volz as easy and fun as possible for all students.

If any parents have any questions about 4th grade or Mary Volz please feel free to contact
Mrs. Mangino at dmangino@runnemedeschools.org .

We are very excited to have your students at Volz in the fall and cannot wait to welcome
them in September!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Dana Mangino
Mary Volz School Counselor
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